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I am writing in support of SB 27 which includes ongoing funding for the Essential 

Worker Healthcare Trust. EWHT gives long-term care workers like me quality, low-

cost health care coverage. I'm a hard worker and love the work I do. It's a very 

rewarding job to get to know people you would have never met in your life. It's an 

honor to be able to help them and its hard work, but I do it because these people are 

the ones that made America. They made it through tough times, they deserve great 

care.  

 

--Jeri Bolivar, CNA, Empres Hillsboro Health and Rehabilitation Center 


